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September 21, 2023 

 

RE:  TRAFFIC CALMING REVIEW PUBLIC SURVEY 

 SUPERIOR STREET (FRONT ROAD TO DIVINE STREET) 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

As part of a Request for Traffic Calming, the Town of LaSalle conducted a Public Survey to determine if 

the residents of Superior Street, from Front Road to Divine Street, were in favour of Traffic Calming. 

(Letter to Residents Dated: August 15, 2023) For the request to move forward, a 25% response in favour 

of Traffic Calming was required. Unfortunately, the 25% response has not been met. As per our Traffic 

Calming Policy, no further action is will be taken by the Town of LaSalle regarding Superior Street. 

 

Please note, as part of the Towns continuing efforts to improve road safety, Traffic Data may be 

completed in the area if equipment become available. 

 

For more information on our Traffic Calming Policy, please visit our website at: 

https://www.lasalle.ca/Traffic-Calming-Policy/. 

 

Regards, 

 

The Town of LaSalle 

Public Works Department 

5950 Malden Road 

LaSalle ON N9H 1S4 


